

Cheryl Drinnen

From: jmchildcare@Toast.net

Sent: Monday, February 18, 2008 7:31 PM

To: Cheryl Drinnen

February 18, 2008

Girl Scouts of Western Ohio 4930 Cornell Road Cincinnati, OH 45242 ATTN: Board Development Committee

Hello:

I would like to be considered to be a delegate to the National Council Meeting in Indianapolis for the Girl Scouts of Western Ohio Council. I have been a Girl Scout Leader for 22 years. I am very interested in keeping the great opportunities of Girl Scouting in the grasp of all girls.

I am presently a leader of a Senior, Cadette, Junior and a Brownie/Daisy troop. I usually have multiple troups because I do not want any girl to miss out on the opportunities Girl Scout offers. I do have wonderful help with my troops. I am very proud of my former scouts that are now leaders, some while they were and are in college.

My other positions in Girl Scouts is as a council trainer, all levels, Troop Trip, Song, Intro to Girl Scouting and New leader orientation. I have recieved reward such as Outstanding Leader, The Thanks Badge and the Honor Pin. Family of the Year with my daughter and family. But although these awards I treasure, the most rewarding part of belonging to the Girl Scout Organization and being a Leader is the joy I get seeing my girls enjoy new things and watching them grow into strong, powerful intellegent young woman.

These girls letting me be their leader has given my life great joy and happiness.

Thank You. Jacqueline L. Murray 3831 Revere Dr. Toledo, OH 43613 419-478-4043 jmchildcare@Toast.net